
 

 

 

 

October 27, 2022 

 
Mayor Rochefort and Members of Council 

Municipality of East Ferris 

390 Hwy 94 

Corbeil, ON  P0H 1K0   SENT VIA EMAIL: municipality@eastferris.ca    

 

RE: Ontario Early Years and Child Care Acute Labour Shortage  

 

Dear Mayor Rochefort and Members of Council: 

 

Please be advised that at their regular meeting held on October 17, 2022, the Council of 

the Township of North Huron adopted the following resolution: 

 

M351/22 

MOVED BY: T. Seip 

SECONDED BY: R. McBurney 

THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby directs staff to send a 

letter of support to the Municipality of East Ferris regarding their resolution sent 

to the Province of Ontario as it relates to child care and registered early 

childhood educators.  

CARRIED 

Should you have any questions or require additional information concerning this matter, 

please do not hesitate to contact me at the Municipal Office. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Carson Lamb 

Clerk / Planning Coordinator 

519-357-3550  clamb@northhuron.ca 

 

cc. Hon. Stephen Lecce, Minister of Education stephen.lecce@pc.ola.org   
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